## Diocese of Green Bay

P.O. Box 23825 Green Bay WI 54305-3825 • 920-437-7531 • Fax: 920-272-8430 • www.qbdioc.org

## Dear Pastors, Parish Directors and Administrators:

Many parishes on Leadership Subscription Coverage with *The Compass* have been extending that \$21.50 Leadership Coverage rate to all parishioners who wish to subscribe through the parish. To simplify the process for you, I have created these bulletin inserts for your use. For many Catholics, *The Compass* may be the only Catholic communication sent to their home. All of these inserts can also be found electronically on our website at www.thecompassnews.org. If you need a specific size not available here, feel free to call or e-mail me 920-272-8212 or akawula@gbdioc.org.

Parishes extending this discount to parishioners, allow them to subscribe through the parish. The parish collects the money, e-mails the new subscribers' information to *The Compass* and these new subscribers will be included on your monthly statement. These subscribers would need to renew through the parish upon expiration in one year or pay the individual \$28.00 rate through *The Compass*.

Thank you for joining me in promoting *The Compass* throughout our diocese. Amy Kawula, Advertising & Marketing Manager, The Compass

## Stay Connected to YOUR Faith



The Compass plays an essential role in the adult education of Catholics and may be the only Catholic communication sent to homes, especially for those families not attending Mass on a weekly basis. For this reason, your parish will now extend The Compass' Leadership Coverage discounted subscription rate of only \$21.50 to you by subscribing through the parish. Simply enclose your name and mailing address in an envelope marked "The Compass" and include a check for \$21.50 payable to the parish. This envelope may be dropped into the collection basket or mailed to the parish office.

## Stay Connected to **OUR Faith**



Official Newspaper for the Catholic Diocese of Green Bay

The Compass plays an essential role in the adult education of Catholics and may be the only Catholic communication sent to homes, especially for those families not attending Mass on a weekly basis. For this reason, your parish will now extend The Combass' Leadership Coverage discounted subscription rate of only \$21.50 to you by subscribing through the parish. Simply enclose your name and mailing address in an envelope marked "The Compass" and include a check for \$21.50 payable to the parish. This envelope may be dropped into the collection basket or mailed to the parish office.